

VIRGINIA THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY

July 15, 2009

Dear Dr. Frank:

I am writing to thank you for the workshop you lead us through on Thursday, June 25th. The consensus of the group is that is was very helpful and constructive; we certainly left with quite a bit of information and ideas to put into practice! We will certainly keep you apprised of our progress.

The various exercises in role playing were enlightening. It was quite interesting to see how our teammates' "hidden" abilities emerged. We have a more talented group than we originally imagined.

The outdoor activities were also useful. The camera exercise was imaginative and intriguing. How interesting to see how perceptions varied. Also, we all enjoyed the yoga practice. Hopefully, we may try it more often here at work.

Please know that this comes with all best wishes to you as you pursue your practice and with our deep appreciation for your work.

Sincerely,

Ann Ryan

Ann Ryan

Administrative Assistant to the Vice President for Administration and Finance